
                                      

September 25, 2025 
 

RECALL NOTICE 
 

Dear Costco Member, 
 
Costco records indicate that you, or one of your add-on members, have purchased one of the 
following Oster French Door Countertop Ovens shown below: 
 
 

    Item Number 1234400                                        Item Number 2234400 
(sold between 2018 – 2021)                               (sold between 2021 – 2023)  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We are informing you that the Sunbeam Company, in cooperation with the U.S. Consumer 
Product Safety Commission, is announcing a recall that involves the Oster French Door 
Countertop Ovens. When reaching into the hot oven, the oven’s doors can unexpectedly close, 
posing a burn hazard to consumers.  
 
Please stop using the oven and contact Oster at https://recall.oster.com to verify your model is 
affected and register for a free repair kit.  

Should you have any additional questions, please contact Consumer Services at 1-800-334-0759 
Monday through Friday (9 a.m. to 5 p.m. ET). 

 
Thank you 

 
Tyler Patterson, VP 
The Sunbeam Company and the Oster Brand 
  


